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August 27, 2014 
 
Mr. Troy G. Langham 
Citicasters Licenses, Inc. 
2625 S. Memorial Drive, Suite A 
Tulsa, OK   74129-2623 
 
     Re: KPAW (FM), Fort Collins, CO 
      Citicasters Licenses, Inc.  
      Facility Identification Number:  68976 
      Special Temporary Authority 
      BSTA-20140801AGR 
Dear Mr. Langham: 
 
As you explain in your August 1, 2014 request for Special Temporary Authority (STA), KPAW continues 
to operate with its licensed auxiliary facility (BXMLH-20080310ADQ) while the damaged transmission 
line for the main facility is replaced.  You request an STA to continue operating the auxiliary facility for 
an extended period.      
 
The request for STA IS HEREBY GRANTED.  Station KPAW may continue to operate its 
licensed auxiliary facility.  Citicasters Licenses, Inc. must notify the Commission when licensed 
operation is restored.  Citicasters License, Inc. must use whatever means are necessary to protect 
workers and the public from radiofrequency exposure in excess of the Commission's exposure 
guidelines.  See 47 CFR § 1.1310.  
 
This authority expires on November 27, 2014. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
 


